
         President: Shekhar Mehta 

 
The weekly bulletin of 
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14 February  2022 

 

 

 We give thanks to Rotary for good fellowship, the opportunity to serve our community and to do good in the world  
 

Opened:   President Kat Butcher opened the meeting at 7.08 pm and welcomed all members. Happy Valentines Day   

 
Attendance: , Mark Huston, Ray Pitt, Ron Roberts, Geoff Hosking, Deb Hails,  Vince Evans, Neil Black, David Black, Kat Butcher, Kerry Heit, Anna 
Faunt, Abby Andersson 
  
Apologies: Mark Pitt, Nicola Pitt, Murray Johnston, Anne Skinner, Bev Watter, Allan & Carmel McKeering, Sandy Hoffman, Gus Napier, Ros Tigell, 
Lex Peterson 
 
Birthdays:     Ros Heit – 12 February 

  
Wedding Anniversary:      nil 
 
Club Anniversary:  Vince – 23rd Feb for 13 years 
 
International Toast: none for tonight – Mark Huston will present this next week. 
 
Rotary Information: Ron Roberts.   
Ron provided us information about past Rotary International President Sir Clem Renouf  - gave us his life history, his Rotary pursuits, the Rotary  
theme of his year as Rotary International was Reach Out.  He introduced a number of Rotary pursuits that are still with us today.  He was 
knighted for his services to the community. 
 
5 Second Rule:  All participants participated in questions like 3 annoying sounds, 3 cartoon characters, 3 marine animals, 3 boy names 
beginning with M, 3 film ratings, 3 animals that don’t live in Australia 
 
Message from Murray:  Murray wants us to know that he is good – it will take a while to recover fully.  He has plenty of strength but some 
issues with fine motor.  
 
President: Kat 

• Thanked people for attending the IGA BBQ on Saturday – plenty of helpers assisted – Deb to purchase 2 new white boards ( Geoff 
gave the report) 

• Thanked people for attending the Nanango Races for the bar  ( took just under $10 000) – David gave the report 

• The concert in the Town Hall on April 9 – we have been asked to do the bar – this is for local artists / bands to perform  

• We wish Murray all the best for his recovery – our thoughts are with you Murray 

• Locked in for June 18 for Changeover at SB Care + Judy as caterer 

• PETS in Toowoomba on the 5 – 6 March 
 

Treasurer:  Mark Huston 

• Final calendar sponsors money now in 
• Other outstanding money is now in to our account 

• The BOQ account is now closed  

• Reminder to all to please pay your membership fees 

• Sponsor of child in Nepal – we have made a Board decision to now sponsor this new student – we will sponsor him for Education 
 
Secretary: Bev Watter 

• No report 
 
Vince / Neil Report: 

• Gave a report on Blaze Aid – watermelons purchased for the volunteers – to cover the next 4 weeks, he also let us know the work of 
the volunteers, the donations provided to support the work 

• Located the chip cooker 

• Need to look at our Club doing catering at the next Moffatdale Markets – 1st Sunday of every month ( awaiting a formal request) 

• Kingaroy SS has asked for assistance with the Breakfast starting this week (Tomorrow) – 8.00 o’clock start 

• Neil asked who is going to the Conference – Neil, Kat and Ray – 18 – 20 March 

The HUB 

         



 
Community - Kerry 

• Thanks again for those who volunteered on the weekend 

• Chinchilla Rodeo 18 the February - Geoff had some questions answered in preparation for the food van – Geoff and Di, Gemma (the 
dog), Neil, Ray and Pat Pitt – we will use the chip cooker out at Chinchilla 

• Contacted by Margie Hams re Health Expo – we have been asked to run a bar 
 

Geoff – RYDA: 

•  Let us know that he has received confirmation that all of RYDA 2021 has been finalised 
 
Youth – Deb Hails 
 
●   Jerem Hinchliff Year 12 student at Nanango SHS has been accepted as our Active Citizen, he will join us at our 21st February Meting – we look 
forward to meeting Jerem 
 
Club Membership - Ray  

• Further meeting with the Satellite Club by Ray and Neil with Mark – we also will need to look at our current Club constitution – this is 
in need of review – the Board will look at this  ( Kat, Kerry and Deb to look into this) 

•  Discussed the 100 trees  

• Need to discuss at the Board meeting the use of Club Runner for advertisement 

• Abby to assist with the Facebook 
Vocation:  Dave 

• Organising a guest speaker when we are back face to face 
 
Other Business: 

• Ron let us know about the calendar sales for the Brisbane Airport Club who started this year. 
 

Meeting Close:   

 
Cheers, 
 

Debbie 
  

BIRTHDAYS – MEMBERS AND PARTNERS 

Ros Heit 12 Feb 

  

  

 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES 

  

  

 
CLUB ANNIVERSARIES 

Vince Evans 23rd Feb –13 years   

    

    
 

 
Attendance at each meeting is presumed unless you notify your absence to: 
 
Vince Evans 
Phone: 0499 366 007 
Email: evansvlj@bigpond.com.au 
 

The Four-Way Test 

OF THE THINGS we think, say or do: 

• Is it the TRUTH? 

• Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

• Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

• Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

 

Club Meeting Details 

UPCOMING EVENTS – ACTIVITIES – PROJECTS – HAPPENINGS 

DATE CONTACT PERSON DETAILS OF ACTIVITY 

18 Feb Neil Chinchilla Rodeo – Food van 

12 March David & Bev Nanango IGA – Sausage Sizzle 

16 April David & Bev Nanango  Races – Bar Work 

   

 

 

      

21st Feb Zoom Meetings until clearance from SB Care  7.00pm  
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